April 1, 2019

The Harper County Board of Commissioners met in regular session, with
Chairman Commissioner Waldschmidt calling the meeting to order to
Commissioners Adams and Pence. In attendance was Melinda McCurley,
Recording Secretary.

Alan Alanbach was present to discuss the Harper County EMS Service.

Commissioner Pence motioned to approve the regular meeting minutes of March
25, 2019; approved unanimously.

Commissioner Pence motioned to approve the add/abate orders for a negative -
$301.16; approved unanimously.

Kent Stonebraker and Lawrence Smith, Road and Bridge, gave a department
update. Commissioner Adams motioned to accept bids for a leased Loader. Bids
will be due April 29, 2019 at 10:00 to the County Clerk’'s Office; approved
unanimously.

Brandon Hekel, Special Bridge, gave a department update.

Buck Driggs, Hospital District #6 Engineer, gave an update on road improvements
for the new hospital. It was a consensus of the Board to allow a concrete overlay
instead of asphalt on NW 50 Rd. Martha Hadsall was present for discussion.
Ami Delacerda, HR, gave a department update.

Melinda McCurley, Community Development, gave a department update.

Terra Con Consultants provided a quote for soil sampling and road design
services on Corwin Road from SW 50 Rd, North 5 miles to K-2 Highway.
Commissioner Adams motioned to approve the quote for $9,800; approved
unanimously.

Commissioner Adams motioned to approve accounts payable for $127,624.55;
approved unanimously.

Jeff Blanchat discussed ongoing and future road projects with the Board.
Commissioner Waldschmidt left the meeting at 11:35 a.m.

There was continued discussion about road projects.
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As there was no further business, the meeting adjourned at 12:20 p.m. The next
regular meeting will be held on Monday— April 8th, 2019 at 9 a.m., in the
Courthouse Commissioner Room.
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Brian Waldschmidt, Chair
Melinda McCurley
Recording Secretary



